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May 05, 2017 

 

 

The Honorable Joe Negron 

President of the Senate 

 

The Honorable Richard Corcoran 

Speaker, House of Representatives 

 

 

Dear Mr. President and Mr. Speaker: 

 

Your Conference Committee on the disagreeing votes of the two houses on HB 5401, same 

being: 

 

An act relating to Pesticide Registration. 

 

 

having met, and after full and free conference, do recommend to their respective houses as 

follows: 

 

1 That the Senate recede from its Amendment 331650. 

2 That the Senate and House of Representatives adopt the Conference Committee 

Amendment attached hereto, and by reference made a part of this report. 
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HB 5401 

Senator Jack Latvala, Chair  Senator Anitere Flores, Vice Chair 

Senator Dennis Baxley, At Large  Senator Aaron Bean 

Senator Lizbeth Benacquisto, At Large  Senator Lauren Book 

Senator Randolph Bracy  Senator Rob Bradley, At Large 

Senator Jeff Brandes  Senator Oscar Braynon II, At Large 

Senator Doug Broxson  Senator Daphne Campbell 

Senator Jeff Clemens, At Large  Senator Gary M. Farmer Jr. 

Senator George B. Gainer  Senator Bill Galvano, At Large 

Senator Rene Garcia  Senator Audrey Gibson 

Senator Denise Grimsley, At Large  Senator Travis Hutson 

Senator Tom Lee  Senator Debbie Mayfield 

Senator Bill Montford, At Large  Senator Kathleen Passidomo 

Senator Keith Perry  Senator Bobby Powell 

Senator Kevin J. Rader  Senator Jose Javier Rodriguez 

Senator Darryl Ervin Rouson  Senator David Simmons 

Senator Wilton Simpson, At Large  Senator Kelli Stargel 

Senator Linda Stewart  Senator Perry E. Thurston Jr. 

Senator Victor M. Torres Jr.  Senator Dana D. Young 

Conferees on the part of the Senate 
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HB 5401 

Representative Carlos Trujillo, Chair  Representative Ben Albritton, Chair 

Representative Loranne Ausley  Representative Lori Berman, At Large 

Representative Michael Bileca, At Large  Representative Jim Boyd, At Large 

Representative Matt Caldwell, At Large  Representative Charles Wesley Clemons Sr. 

Representative Neil Combee  Representative Janet Cruz, At Large 

Representative W. Travis Cummings, At Large  Representative Ben Diamond 

Representative Jose Felix Diaz, At Large  Representative Bobby B. DuBose, At Large 

Representative Tom Goodson  Representative Shawn Harrison 

Representative Patrick Henry  Representative Kristin Diane Jacobs 

Representative Kionne L. McGhee, At Large  Representative Larry Metz, At Large 

Representative George R. Moraitis Jr., At Large  Representative Jared Evan Moskowitz, At Large 

Representative Jeanette M. Nuñez, At Large  Representative Jose R. Oliva, At Large 

Representative Holly Raschein  Representative Rick Roth 

Representative Emily Slosberg  Representative Chris Sprowls, At Large 

Representative Cynthia A. Stafford, At Large  Representative Richard Stark, At Large 

Representative Charlie Stone  Representative Jayer Williamson 

Managers on the part of the House of Representatives 
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The Conference Committee Amendment for HB 5401, relating to Pesticide Registration, 

eliminates the supplemental biennial registration fee for each registered brand of pesticide that 

contains an active ingredient for which the United States Environmental Protection Agency has 

established a food tolerance limit. The fee was created to defray the expense of the chemical 

residue laboratory within the Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services. The Fiscal 

Year 2016-2017 General Appropriations Act provided $1,801,131 in recurring funds from the 

General Revenue Fund to support the chemical residue laboratory. 

 


